
CODY SHOOTING COMPLEX 

General Membership Meeting 

April 13, 2019 

The meeting was called to order by President Otis Smith at 6 pm. There were 9 
officers/directors present with 4 members at large present. President Otis Smith asked all to 
read the April minutes and if no changes or additions to make a motion to accept the 
minutes. A motion was made by Vice President Mike Cannella and seconded by Director Milt 
Allen as there were no changes or additions. Motion passed by all. 

New Business- President Otis Smith talked about the Cody Cowboy Invitational shoot — which 
is replacing the BBHC shoot. 

Registration forms have been sent to all past participants. President Otis Smith thanked 
Director Ugo Carrafa and Rob Kurtz for all their help with making the information on the shoot 
possible and their endless help with the Complex business. President Otis Smith stated that 
Director Ray Halperin has resigned and that Bob Posner will take his place. No objections. 

Old Business — President Otis Smith thanked Director Milt Allen and Youth Director Tiger 
McNeil for the Complex drainage work. Looks great. Thanks. Youth Director Tiger McNeil stated 
that he has a lot of 4H kids shooting Indoor Pistol on Monday nights. 

Being no further business and all monies turned in a motion was made to adjourn at 6:15 pm 
by Vice President Mike Cannella and seconded by Director Milt Allen. 

Adjourned 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Otis E. Smith President 

 
Katie Brass - 
Secretary 


